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National Healthcare Supply Chain Week 
October 4th – 10th, 2020 

 
 
 
National Healthcare Supply Chain Week is a time to recognize 
associates who support patients through the various duties 
throughout the supply chain.   
 
What better way to demonstrate support than by sending team 
members to the upcoming annual CAHPMM Educational 
Conference held this year October 20th-22nd in Shell Beach CA 
where speakers provide information on relevant topics important 
to the supply chain and where attendees have an opportunity to 
network with peers all the time learning and growing in their field.   
 
This is two days packed full of learning and it is our hope you will 
support your team members through attendance at this year’s 
conference. 
 
Thank you, 
Tammy Gonzales  
CAHPMM President  
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